

WHO CENTRE FOR HEALTH DEVELOPMENT, I.H.D. CENTRE BUILDING 9F, 1-5-1 WAKINOHAMA-KAIGANDORI, CHUO-KU, 651-0073 KOBE JAPAN – TEL CENTRAL +81 78 230 3100 – FAX CENTRAL +81 78 230 3178 – WWW.WHO.OR.JP

Tel. direct: Fax direct: E-mail: +81 78 230 3100 +81 78 230 3178 wkc@wkc.who.int

In reply please

refer to:

H2-08-022

Your reference:

Mr Shinichi Onodera

Director

The Drug-induced disease Ombudsperson

Tie-up Group Sendai Chapter

c/o Shinichi Onodera Lawyer's office

#402, President Ichiban-cho 2-11-12, Ichiban-cho, Aoba-ku

Sendai-shi 980-0811

26 November 2008

Dear Mr Onodera,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 4 November 2008, a copy of which will be provided to Dr Toru Takiguchi.

We must inform you that information concerning staff members of the World Health Organization and any appointment process is confidential. We are therefore not in a position t respond to your queries but thank you for your interest in WHO.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Jacob Kumaresan

Director

WHO Centre for Health Development

Ce: Mr Junji Kato, Leader, Working group for fluorine issues,

The Drug-induced disease Ombusdperson Tie-up Group Sendai Chapter